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Berserk
"Iba, a bright-spirited young historical scholar, disappears while on
a lone expedition to study the ancient Silk Road A year later, his
girlfriend Kyoko discovers that Iba is not only alive but is a warriorslave under the reign of Genghis Khan in 13th century Mongokia"--P.
[4] of cover.

Golden Kamuy
An adult fantasy/horror epic of monumental proportions, Kentaro
Miura's Berserk is now offered at its original published size in
handsome deluxe hardcover editions each collecting three volumes of
the acclaimed manga series. Marked with the unholy Brand of Sacrifice
that draws the damned to him, Guts the Black Swordsman battles the
minions of Hell that thwart his search for Casca, his former captain
and lover. But Casca, too, is marked with the Brand, and Guts must
find her before the legions of the abyss do! Collects Berserk volumes
16-18.

Giganto Maxia
"His name is Guts, the Black Swordsman, a feared warrior spoken of
only in whispers. Bearer of a gigantic sword, an iron hand, and the
scars of countless battles and tortures, his flesh is also indelibly
marked with The Brand, an unholy symbol that draws the forces of
darkness to him and dooms him as their sacrifice. But Guts won't take
his fate lying down; he'll cut a crimson swath of carnage through the
ranks of the damned - and anyone else foolish enough to oppose him!
Accompanied by Puck the Elf, more an annoyance than a companion, Guts
relentlessly follows a dark, bloodstained path that leads only to
deathor vengeance." -- from Amazon, accessed 11-5-15.
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Berserk
Tetsuzo Nihei, the legendary Bear Killer, is determined to become the
hunter who kills Retar, the last remaining Ezo wolf. Asirpa will never
allow this, and she and Immortal Sugimoto race to stop his
bloodthirsty quest. Meanwhile, in the port city of Otaru, Hijikata,
the relentless head of the reborn Shinsengumi, leads a band of death
row inmates against Lt. Tsurumi and his 7th Division. In this clash of
iron resolve, only the strongest will survive. -- VIZ Media

Berserk Deluxe Volume 2
Guts the Black Swordsman has again donned the accursed Berserker
armor, and he’ll need all its unholy power to battle the titanic Sea
God — from the inside! As the creature takes on an army of beautiful
merrow, Guts plunges deep within the God to find its sole
vulnerability and pierce its living heart. But even if he can manage
this impossible task deep within the leviathan, how will Guts get back
out?

Blade of the Immortal Deluxe Volume 2
Cardcaptor Sakura brought a generation of readers to manga, and now
it's back in a definitive collector's edition! Cardcaptor Sakura is
one of the all-time classics of the magical girl genre, and the
Collector's Edition will be the definitive version of the story, for
both long-time fans and readers new to the story. The adventures of
the plucky Sakura Kinomoto are as adorably thrilling as ever, as she
tracks down the magical Clow Cards and plunges headlong into a world
of sorcery beyond anything she could've imagined.

Berserk Official Guidebook
A cursed, seemingly immortal warrior aids a young girl in her quest
for revenge, as the students of a brutal new sword school tear a
bloody path across Japan.

Berserk Deluxe Volume 2
Kentaro Miura's epic adult fantasy/horror series is an international
sensation and is now featured in 7x10 deluxe hardcover editions!
Griffith, the mutilated leader of the Band of the Hawk mercenaries,
offers up his command to the demon lords of the Godhand in exchange
for a rebirth into beauty--and terrible power. But the Hawks'
berserker champion, Guts, will take on perdition itself to save his
lover, Casca, from the profane violations that only Hell can offer!
Collects Berserk volumes 13-15, and includes Berserk Prototype, the
original Berserk submission story.
Page 2/11

Access PDF Berserk Deluxe Volume 6
Berserk [vol. 1, Vol. 2]
Meet the would-be assassins of class 3-E: Sugino, who let his grades
slip and got kicked off the baseball team. Karma, who’s doing well in
his classes but keeps getting suspended for fighting. And Okuda, who
lacks both academic and social skills, yet excels at one subject:
chemistry. Who has the best chance of winning that reward? Will the
deed be accomplished through pity, brute force or poison? And what
chance does their teacher have of repairing his students’ tattered
self-esteem? -- VIZ Media

Knights of Sidonia Master Edition, Volume 6
Get ready for a wild alternate-universe, steampunk epic starring
Donald Duck, Mickey Mouse, and the Disney gang in an entirely new
world. Welcome to Feudarnia–part pirates' cove, part space station,
and part steampunk battlefield. It's under attack by "Meteormaster"
Phantom Blot and his Meteorbeasts: giant predatory animals made of
enchanted stone! The sky city's only hope is wannabe "Beastbuster"
Donald Duck but with the terrible Beagle Boys, Magica De Spell, and
Pegleg Pete hot on his heels, are Feudarnia's days numbered?

Berserk
Back in the day, Guts the Black Swordsman was a top slayer for The
Band of the Hawk, an elite mercenary unit led by Griffith, whose calm
demeanor and callow beauty belied his fighting prowess and steel will.
While in a king’s employ, the attraction between the king’s daughter
and Griffith and the growing favor of the king towards the Hawk leader
raises the hackles of the king’s jealous son, who plots to have
Griffith summarily assassinated. But if the plot fails, the king’s son
will likely have to deal with Guts and his titanic broadsword, and the
results of such confrontations are rarely pretty or easy to clean up.

Revival Vol. 2
With supernatural horrors haunting the streets and preying upon
humanity, the shadowy Hellsing Organization fights back against hell's
minions. And Hellsing has a secret weapon in their arsenal: the
vampire lord Alucard, whose terrifying powers are needed more than
ever as an army of the undead marches on London beneath the banner of
the swastika! Collects Hellsing chapters 1-27 from Hellsing Volumes
1-4.

Berserk: The Flame Dragon Knight
Here are the stories written on the Book of Blood. They are a map of
that dark highway that leads out of life towards unknown destinations.
Few will have to take it. Most will go peacefully along lamplit
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streets, ushered out of living with prayers and caresses. But for a
few, the horrors will come, skipping, to fetch them off to the highway
of the damned From the brilliant World Fantasy Award winner Clive
Barker come fourteen spine-chilling stories of darkness unleashed,
gathered together in one volume for the first time. These are
visionary tales of terror which will curdle the very marrow in your
bones

Berserk
Desktop Distractions Seki transforms himself into an old lady selling
cheap candy, an avant garde artist who uses a very unusual medium, and
even a marionette who mimics his own antics in miniature. Will Seki’s
artistic abilities land him a job as a manga artist?

Berserk Deluxe Volume 4
The hundred-year war between the kingdoms of Midland and Tudor nears
an end as the legendary Band of the Hawk mercenaries, led by the
charismatic Griffith and his fearless berserker champion Guts, turn
the tide in Midland s favor. But impending victory ignites a secret
war within Midland, as those seeking courtly favor see the ambitious
Griffith as an obstacle to power. And nothing is more powerful than an
enemy unseen! Collects Berserk volumes 7-9.

Books Of Blood Omnibus 2
The divine live among usin a flat in western Tokyo! After centuries of
hard work, Jesus and Buddha take a break from their heavenly duties to
relax among the people of Japan, and their adventures in this
lighthearted buddy comedy are sure to bring mirth and merriment to
all! Buddha the Enlightened One and Jesus, Son of God have
successfully brought the 20th century to a close, and after a few
millennia of guiding humanity to salvation, these two sacred ones are
in need of some rest and relaxation. They decide to share an apartment
on Earth in Tokyo, but living among mortals in the 21st century is no
cakewalk for the saintly duo They may find it difficult to navigate
modern Japanese living, but Jesus' carefree attitude along with
Buddha's domestic qualities and maybe a few divine interventions will
surely allow them to enjoy their new lives with peace and love.

Hellsing Deluxe Volume 1
The officially licensed Corvette Stingray: The Mid-Engine Revolution
chronicles the full development story behind Chevrolet's re-imagined
sports car with an engaging, detailed text and photography from GM's
archives and Corvette team members. Corvette is Chevrolet's iconic
performance car. Its importance to the brand cannot be overstated.
Thus each new generation is sweated by Chevy's designers, engineers,
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marketing staff, and executives to ensure that it sets the bar higher
than the preceding version. With the eighth generation, Chevrolet has
done more than raise the bar or move the goalpost--they've torn down
the stadium and started from scratch. For the first time ever in a
production version, the new Corvette features a mid-engine
configuration. Though Corvette engineers have experimented with this
engine placement over the past several decades, 2020 marks the first
time GM has committed it to production cars. Corvette already had
prodigious power on tap, but its front-engine configuration put some
limitations on its handling and traction. The new mid-engine Corvette
eliminates any final performance barriers and takes the battle to
supercar rivals like Ferrari, Lamborghini, and McLaren. It's the story
every Corvette fan needs to read.

Berserk
He is Guts, the Black Swordsman, a warrior of legendary prowess —
relentless, fearless, merciless. As cold and brutal as the iron of the
massive sword he wields. Bent on revenge against the unholy forces
that have branded him for sacrifice, but especially on Griffith, one
of the demon lords of the Godhand. But Griffith was once a man, the
leader of the Hawks, a renowned cadre of elite fighters with a young
Guts as its fiercest champion. Though forged in a crucible of cruelty
and violence, nothing could prepare Guts for a confrontation with
Nosferatu Zodd, a superhuman beast who slaughters Guts’ comrades as
easily as a scythe cuts wheat. Even Guts and Griffith are no match for
the abomination’s powerbut something Griffith wears around his neck
may well be!

Berserk Deluxe Volume 1
The hundred-year war between the kingdoms of Midland and Tudor nears
an end as the legendary Band of the Hawk mercenaries, led by the
charismatic Griffith and his fearless berserker champion Guts, turn
the tide in Midland s favor. But impending victory ignites a secret
war within Midland, as those seeking courtly favor see the ambitious
Griffith as an obstacle to power. And nothing is more powerful than an
enemy unseen! Collects Berserk volumes 7-9.

My Neighbor Seki, 9
One of the manga world's most intriguing artist returns with a sciencefiction tour de force which combines post apocolyptic action, modern
sci-fi video game tropes and a traditional Japanese aesthetic in The
Knights of Sidonia. Knights of Sidonia has been complied into a Master
Edition featuring larger print, colored inserts and omibused volumes.
Each Master's Edition volume compiles 2.5 volumes of the original
Knights of Sidonia volumes.
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Saint Young Men 6
Griffith, charismatic leader of the elite mercenary Band of the Hawk,
has seen better days. His fearless champion, Guts, has left the Band,
defeating Griffith in personal combat as his ticket out. With his
judgment clouded by this unthinkable humiliation, Griffith eases his
pain in the arms of the daughter of Midland’s king. But the King
doesn’t take kindly to an employee picking the royal flowers, and the
next stop for Griffith is the dungeon and the torture rack! Without
Griffith and Guts, the Hawks become easy prey for Midland’s army, and
the AWOL Guts may be the only answer to the Hawks' — and Griffith’s —
lethal problems.

Ghost in the Shell: Global Neural Network
Guts, the Black Swordsman, and his companions have finally broken free
of the monster-infested wilderness and arrived at the port city of
Vritannis. But the band finds out all too quickly that humans can be
just as monstrous as the nightmarish creatures and apostles they
battled in the forest. As Schierke and Isidro face off against pirate
slavers, Farnese's power-hungry family tries to force her once again
under the yoke of their political ambitions. The group's only hope is
to find a ship out of the city, but even if they manage to secure a
vessel, will everyone be free to leave?

Berserk
Blade of the Immortal returns in deluxe hardcover editions, collecting
Hiroaki Samura's epic series for the first time in its original 7x10
serialized format. A cursed, seemingly immortal warrior aids a young
girl in her quest for revenge, as the students of a brutal new sword
school tear a bloody path across Japan. Hiroaki Samura's massive manga
series spawned two anime adaptations, a spinoff novel, an art book,
and a live-action film! Samura's storytelling tour-de-force also won
Japan's Media Arts Award, several British Eagle Awards, and an Eisner
Award, among other international accolades. Intense and audacious,
Blade takes period samurai action and deftly combines it with a
modernist street idiom to create a style and mood like no other work
of graphic fiction. Collects Blade of the Immortal volumes 1 to 3 in
the original 7x10 serialized format, in a faux-leather hardcover
treatment, and with a bookmark ribbon.

Corvette Stingray
Raised in torment, young Guts is hardened into a fearsome warrior,
drawing the attention of the charismatic Griffith, commander of the
elite Band of the Hawk. This crossroads will take Guts to fame and
glory and damnation!
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Hellsing
Volume 1: His name is Guts, the Black Swordsman, a feared warrior
spoken of only in whispers. Bearer of a gigantic sword, an iron hand,
and the scars of countless battles and tortures, his flesh is also
indelibly marked with The Brand, an unholy symbol that draws the
forces of darkness to him and dooms him as their sacrifice. But Guts
won't take his fate lying down; he'll cut a crimson swath of carnage
through the ranks of the damned - and anyone else foolish enough to
oppose him! Volume 2: The evil Count uses his dark powers to transform
a defeated guard captain into an inhuman horror to combat Guts, the
Black Swordsman. Puck, Guts' pint-sized fairy sidekick, is captured
when he attempts to stop an old doctor's execution, and he is given as
a gift to the count's daughter, a sweet girl in a gilded cage,
imprisoned by her father in her own room. Guts, determined to make
mincemeat of the Count, assaults the castle and carves a swath of
blood-soaked destruction through the Count's minions. Volume 3: Guts,
the feared Black Swordsman, finishes his desperate battle with the
monstrous Count, cutting and blasting him to gory scraps when the
presence of the Count's daughter makes the monster hesitate. But Guts
won't even have the time to clean his gigantic sword when the Count's
dying pleas activate the Behelit, summoning the five God Hands, demon
lords of immeasurable power. Guts' journey so far has been a long road
of pain and death, but that's a walk in the park compared to fighting
his way out of Hell itself!

Blade of the Immortal Deluxe Volume 1
A covert mission in Shanghai reunites Kusanagi with a wartime rival
amid shifting loyalties. The infiltration of an anti-cyberization cult
calls for Section 9’s most “human” members to do things the oldfashioned way. A deep dive into the mind of a criminal forces Kusanagi
to question the nature of imagination – and her own identity. The
stories in Global Neural Network bring a 21st-century perspective to
its questions of human identity and the border between mind and
machine that made The Ghost in the Shell one of the most revered manga
of all time, and unleash top Western comics artists on eye-popping
action scenes starring Kusanagi, Batou, Togusa, Aramaki, and all the
members of Section 9! Original stories by: * Alex de Campi (Twisted
Romance) & Giannis Milonogiannis (Prophet) * Brenden Fletcher (Gotham
Academy, Motor Crush) & LRNZ (Golem) * Genevieve Valentine
(Mechanique, Icon), & Brent Schoonover (The Astonishing Ant-Man) * Max
Gladstone (the Craft Sequence) & David López (All-New Wolverine)

Hellsing Deluxe Volume 2
Yuka Katsuragi, a beautiful TV news reporter, has attracted the
affections of a Yakuza thug, Katsuji Yashima, who travels with his
brother all the way to Spain to find her, only to have his affections
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rebuffed by Yuka. A terrible earthquake hits, and Katsuji, his
brother, and Yuka, along with four high-schoolers in Spain on a fieldtrip, all fall deep underground. While trapped below the surface, they
encounter a mysterious old woman who reveals to them prophecies that
the wealthy nation of Japan will meet the same demise as the once
prosperous city of Carthage. Katsuji and the others insult the old
woman, who then sends them to see the world of the future with their
own eyes, a future of desolation and death

Berserk Deluxe Volume 6
Chronicles the exploits of the secret Hellsing Organization, formed by
the Hellsing family to protect England and the Protestant church from
vampires and other monsters, and its top operative, the vampire
Alucard.

Berserk Deluxe Volume 7
Raised in torment, young Guts is hardened into a fearsome warrior,
drawing the attention of the charismatic Griffith, commander of the
elite Band of the Hawk. This crossroads will take Guts to fame and
glory and damnation!

Donald Quest: Hammer of Magic
Kentaro Miura's legendary adult fantasy/horror manga is now available
at its original published size in handsome deluxe hardcover editions,
each collecting three volumes of the acclaimed series. Guts the Black
Swordsman is on a rampage as Mogus, master inquisitor of the Holy See,
readies Guts' beloved Casca to be burned at the stake as a heretic in
the forbidding Tower of Conviction. But Casca's demonic Brand of
Sacrifice is drawing hideous dark powers to the Tower, and even if
Guts can defeat the mighty Mogus, can he save Casca from the ravenous
hordes of Hell? Collects Berserk volumes 19-21.

Berserk Volume 38
From creator Kentaro Miura comes Berserk, a sprawling adult fantasy
epic of horror, humor, and fierce imagination and the inspiration for
the wildly popular anime. To cure the afflicted Casca, Guts and
company battle Elf Island's magical defenses and finally reach
Elfhelm, where the elven ruler opens the Corridor of Dreams,
projecting Schierke and Farnese into the forbidding wasteland of
Casca's mind. But horrors lurk there, some more foul than any in the
material world!

King of Wolves
Berserk has conquered the worlds of manga and anime, and now comes the
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essential roadmap to the sprawling Berserk universe, exploring the
characters, creatures, settings, and stories of Berserk's first 38
volumes. Profusely illustrated and including never-before-seen art
(including an eight-page color section) and author notes by Kentaro
Miura, the Official Guidebook is a comprehensive tour through the epic
adventure, shocking horror, and graveyard humor that can be only
Berserk!

Uq Holder! 20
First published in Japan in 2016 by Hakusensha, Inc., Tokyo.

Berserk Deluxe Volume 3
The international manga bestseller returns in deluxe hardcover
editions, collecting Kohta Hirano's horror epic for the first time in
its original 7x10 serialized format. Featuring wall-to-wall action and
mayhem, Hellsing is one-stop shopping for supersized supernatural
pyschosis! The Hellsing Organization is under siege by the undead Nazi
army of the Millennium Project, who are turning the streets of London
into rivers of blood and the citizenry into a legion of abominations.
And with this murderous conflict at a fever pitch, the Vatican sees an
opportunity to take down both Millennium and Hellsing in one swift
stroke! Collects Hellsing chapters 28-62 from Hellsing volumes 5-8.

Berserk Deluxe Volume 3
100 million years after the Great Destruction, life hangs on in the
wastelands with human, demi-humans, and massive creatures fighting for
survival. With the Empire of Olympus using colossal beasts to crush
their adversaries, only gladiator Delos, mystic Prome, and the titan
Gohra they become can hope to stem genocide and heal the shattered
Earth! From the immense imagination of Berserk creator Kentaro Miura
comes Giganto Maxia, a science-fiction/fantasy manga of titanic
proportions!

Berserk Deluxe Volume 5
The first Berserk novel, conceived by series creator Kentaro Miura and
written by Makoto Fukami, novelist and screenwriter for the Berserk
anime, Psycho-Pass and Resident Evil: Vendetta. The Flame Dragon
Knight also presents ten full-page illustrations by Kentaro Miura. The
Flame Dragon Knight traces the rise of the warhammer-wielding warrior
Grunbeld from humble beginnings to become the all-powerful Apostle who
will one day face Guts in mortal combat! Featuring all the grisly
supernatural action and sinister courtly intrigue Berserk readers have
come to expect.

Cardcaptor Sakura Collector's Edition 6
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For one day in rural central Wisconsin, the dead came back to life.
Now the living and the recently returned struggle to maintain a sense
of normalcy, amidst political and religious conflicts. Collects
REVIVAL #6-11.

Berserk
Two feudal kingdoms, Midland and Chuder, battle for supremacy in what
will become the final clash in a century-long struggle. Spearheading
the Midland forces is the Band of the Hawk, a legendary cadre of elite
mercenaries led by the charismatic Griffith and with the fearless Guts
as its berserker champion. The Hawks' ferocity, courage, and fearsome
skills - not to mention Guts' enormous broadsword - are just what
Midland needs to turn the bloody tide, but during the fray, Guts and
Griffith's most trusted lieutenant, Casca, fall together from a cliff
into a raging river. Miraculously, both barely survive, and Guts tends
to Casca's wounds as she tells of having her life saved by Griffith,
her induction into the Band of the Hawk, and her deep feelings toward
Griffith. She even seems to finally be warming up to the grim Guts.
But this greeting-card moment won't last long, for Chuder warriors are
on the prowl, and the only greetings they carry are on the points of
their spears!

Japan
Guts, the feared Black Swordsman, has saved the Band of the Hawk
mercenaries from annihilation at the hands of the army of Midland, but
he must now descend into the dungeons of Windham Castle to liberate
Griffith, the Hawks' charismatic leader. Imprisoned and tortured for
his tryst with the King of Midlan's daughter, the flayed and starved
Griffith may be in isolation, but he is far from alone. Unspeakable
horrors dwell within the dank catacombs, where the living may truly
envy the dead! Collects Berserk volumes 10-12.

Assassination Classroom
The hit shonen adventure continues, with a major anime series coming
soon, into the far future, beyond the finale of Negima! Ages 16 and
up. Tota, a boy with a magical and mysterious pedigree, joins a team
of immortals to fulfill his dream and reach the top of the great
orbital tower, extending from Neo-Tokyo into the unknown reaches of
space! But soon he finds himself embroiled in a power struggle that
spans generations and will determine the fate of a planet.
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